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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Executive Secretary 
Notice of Proposed Rulemaking: 
Unsafe and Unsound Banking Practices: Brokered Deposits Restrictions 
(RIN 3064-AF99) 

DATE: November 21, 2024 

SUBJECT: Meeting with the Minority Depository Institutions Subcommittee of the FDIC’s 
Advisory Committee on Community Banking 

On November 6, 2024, FDIC staff met with members of the Minority Depository Institutions 
(MDI) Subcommittee of the FDIC’s Advisory Committee on Community Banking to discuss the 
FDIC’s notice of proposed rulemaking (NPR) entitled “Unsafe and Unsound Banking Practices: 
Brokered Deposits Restrictions.” The NPR was published in the Federal Register on August 23, 
2024. 

A list of the MDI Subcommittee members is available on the FDIC’s website at: 
https://www.fdic.gov/minority-depository-institutions-program/mdi-subcommittee-fdics-
advisory-committee-community. 
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